
 

INTEGRAL GROUP AND ROSS & BARUZZINI ANNOUNCE MERGER 

January 5, 2022 

 
Integral Group, LLC, and Ross & Baruzzini, Inc. announced an intent to merge. Expected to be 
finalized in late-2022, the new company will consist of more than 1,000 employees located in 31 
offices in the United States, Canada, the United Kingdom, Serbia, and Australia, creating one of the 
largest building engineering and consulting firms. 
 
Ross & Baruzzini has demonstrated expertise across the transportation and buildings sectors 
through a well-diversified market approach, underpinned by delivering cutting-edge technology 
solutions. Integral Group has built a global business delivering deep green engineering solutions on 
some of the world’s most complex projects with an emphasis on decarbonization and resilience. 
 
The future is at the intersection of technology and sustainability within the built environment — 
where buildings and infrastructure become living systems that address the complex challenges 
facing society and connecting communities. 
 
The name of the new company and the timing for the merger will be announced in the months 
ahead. 
 
Link to original press release: 

https://www.integralgroup.com/news/merger-announcement/  
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